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DECEMBER 2019San Diego County Market Update

4,774
Homes for Sale

2,452
Sold Homes

$575,000
Median Sale Price

45
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Median Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 4,774 3,251 2,452 $575,000 45

3 Mo. Ago 7,058 3,851 3,100 $575,000 46

6 Mo. Ago 8,003 4,109 3,498 $575,000 39

12 Mo. Ago 7,305 2,833 1,889 $540,000 48

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Median Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.
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DECEMBER 2019Alpine Market Update

35
Homes for Sale

20
Sold Homes

$589,575
Average Sale Price

59
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 35 25 20 $589,575 59

3 Mo. Ago 62 23 18 $729,717 50

6 Mo. Ago 82 34 33 $622,338 31

12 Mo. Ago 65 12 18 $622,411 36

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Bonita Market Update

19
Homes for Sale

12
Sold Homes

$711,000
Average Sale Price

41
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 19 20 12 $711,000 41

3 Mo. Ago 33 18 20 $686,445 25

6 Mo. Ago 33 22 26 $672,515 19

12 Mo. Ago 41 16 16 $633,531 44

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Bonsall Market Update

31
Homes for Sale

5
Sold Homes

$521,800
Average Sale Price

47
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 31 14 5 $521,800 47

3 Mo. Ago 45 11 8 $621,250 52

6 Mo. Ago 51 9 3 $720,000 16

12 Mo. Ago 29 5 1 $365,000 95

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Borrego Springs Market Update

98
Homes for Sale

10
Sold Homes

$195,223
Average Sale Price

79
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 98 12 10 $195,223 79

3 Mo. Ago 90 17 12 $206,367 115

6 Mo. Ago 83 11 11 $136,318 60

12 Mo. Ago 117 12 7 $92,879 26

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Boulevard Market Update

10
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$309,000
Average Sale Price

20
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 10 6 1 $309,000 20

3 Mo. Ago 12 2 0 $0 0

6 Mo. Ago 9 2 3 $345,000 49

12 Mo. Ago 13 1 1 $290,000 4

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Campo Market Update

15
Homes for Sale

5
Sold Homes

$317,360
Average Sale Price

35
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 15 5 5 $317,360 35

3 Mo. Ago 16 11 9 $325,511 62

6 Mo. Ago 28 6 5 $427,200 149

12 Mo. Ago 22 8 5 $394,600 34

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Cardiff By the Sea Market Update

21
Homes for Sale

6
Sold Homes

$1,933,333
Average Sale Price

20
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 21 17 6 $1,933,333 20

3 Mo. Ago 36 15 17 $1,624,088 43

6 Mo. Ago 40 18 11 $1,313,500 32

12 Mo. Ago 24 13 9 $1,683,491 57

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Carlsbad Market Update

239
Homes for Sale

122
Sold Homes

$891,367
Average Sale Price

37
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 239 130 122 $891,367 37

3 Mo. Ago 353 175 150 $874,566 52

6 Mo. Ago 401 173 162 $882,708 30

12 Mo. Ago 318 143 100 $863,455 45

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Carmel Valley Market Update

2
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$534,800
Average Sale Price

45
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 2 1 1 $534,800 45

3 Mo. Ago 4 1 1 $1,475,597 2

6 Mo. Ago 3 1 0 $0 0

12 Mo. Ago 2 0 2 $562,500 39

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Chula Vista Market Update

203
Homes for Sale

177
Sold Homes

$540,679
Average Sale Price

32
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 203 266 177 $540,679 32

3 Mo. Ago 332 333 216 $544,326 41

6 Mo. Ago 359 335 236 $527,246 30

12 Mo. Ago 463 224 145 $513,081 46

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Clairemont Mesa Market Update

1
Homes for Sale

2
Sold Homes

$911,250
Average Sale Price

18
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 1 1 2 $911,250 18

3 Mo. Ago 1 2 0 $0 0

6 Mo. Ago 0 0 0 $0 0

12 Mo. Ago 1 0 0 $0 0

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Coronado Market Update

103
Homes for Sale

27
Sold Homes

$2,024,676
Average Sale Price

70
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 103 22 27 $2,024,676 70

3 Mo. Ago 138 41 19 $2,061,105 76

6 Mo. Ago 176 38 16 $1,755,744 30

12 Mo. Ago 136 21 17 $1,789,676 70

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Del Mar Market Update

69
Homes for Sale

13
Sold Homes

$2,016,615
Average Sale Price

75
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 69 16 13 $2,016,615 75

3 Mo. Ago 93 16 16 $2,694,405 70

6 Mo. Ago 93 25 25 $3,040,070 48

12 Mo. Ago 111 9 11 $2,060,032 37

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019El Cajon Market Update

177
Homes for Sale

107
Sold Homes

$526,208
Average Sale Price

41
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 177 138 107 $526,208 41

3 Mo. Ago 265 200 167 $525,135 34

6 Mo. Ago 290 195 170 $546,396 33

12 Mo. Ago 331 137 83 $503,074 44

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Encinitas Market Update

104
Homes for Sale

45
Sold Homes

$1,219,156
Average Sale Price

39
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 104 52 45 $1,219,156 39

3 Mo. Ago 154 68 39 $1,474,197 31

6 Mo. Ago 153 84 57 $1,326,783 21

12 Mo. Ago 115 44 30 $1,253,201 48

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Escondido Market Update

263
Homes for Sale

149
Sold Homes

$553,449
Average Sale Price

60
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 263 216 149 $553,449 60

3 Mo. Ago 402 219 184 $556,255 35

6 Mo. Ago 486 259 184 $581,279 34

12 Mo. Ago 420 168 104 $521,804 44

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Fallbrook Market Update

197
Homes for Sale

60
Sold Homes

$678,137
Average Sale Price

76
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 197 81 60 $678,137 76

3 Mo. Ago 274 96 82 $617,920 54

6 Mo. Ago 342 117 94 $606,487 64

12 Mo. Ago 276 66 39 $537,403 52

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Imperial Beach Market Update

44
Homes for Sale

17
Sold Homes

$546,524
Average Sale Price

30
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 44 22 17 $546,524 30

3 Mo. Ago 61 25 18 $653,194 44

6 Mo. Ago 56 31 18 $554,900 63

12 Mo. Ago 69 18 16 $629,374 28

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Jamul Market Update

28
Homes for Sale

7
Sold Homes

$739,571
Average Sale Price

37
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 28 17 7 $739,571 37

3 Mo. Ago 35 24 14 $760,707 45

6 Mo. Ago 51 21 11 $650,545 53

12 Mo. Ago 48 7 8 $579,556 48

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Julian Market Update

41
Homes for Sale

5
Sold Homes

$467,400
Average Sale Price

85
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 41 15 5 $467,400 85

3 Mo. Ago 62 15 8 $411,690 56

6 Mo. Ago 65 6 8 $439,688 52

12 Mo. Ago 37 9 2 $435,000 93

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019La Jolla Market Update

220
Homes for Sale

52
Sold Homes

$1,588,612
Average Sale Price

55
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 220 58 52 $1,588,612 55

3 Mo. Ago 299 67 65 $1,643,233 74

6 Mo. Ago 333 95 55 $2,066,941 78

12 Mo. Ago 280 44 34 $1,704,906 57

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019La Mesa Market Update

67
Homes for Sale

55
Sold Homes

$606,883
Average Sale Price

29
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 67 69 55 $606,883 29

3 Mo. Ago 116 77 70 $616,807 37

6 Mo. Ago 117 103 80 $582,372 24

12 Mo. Ago 103 63 52 $548,561 34

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Lakeside Market Update

65
Homes for Sale

32
Sold Homes

$448,994
Average Sale Price

21
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 65 50 32 $448,994 21

3 Mo. Ago 79 61 43 $510,381 51

6 Mo. Ago 96 58 49 $507,790 31

12 Mo. Ago 95 35 29 $470,317 44

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Lemon Grove Market Update

18
Homes for Sale

17
Sold Homes

$429,235
Average Sale Price

14
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 18 10 17 $429,235 14

3 Mo. Ago 33 23 25 $495,532 17

6 Mo. Ago 35 30 21 $450,528 28

12 Mo. Ago 29 15 16 $493,703 25

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019National City Market Update

19
Homes for Sale

12
Sold Homes

$418,249
Average Sale Price

28
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 19 21 12 $418,249 28

3 Mo. Ago 19 19 12 $391,201 23

6 Mo. Ago 20 27 13 $494,762 26

12 Mo. Ago 41 21 15 $398,833 38

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Oceanside Market Update

259
Homes for Sale

173
Sold Homes

$515,749
Average Sale Price

42
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 259 174 173 $515,749 42

3 Mo. Ago 402 229 200 $525,869 35

6 Mo. Ago 448 280 259 $523,747 43

12 Mo. Ago 413 206 140 $467,106 45

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Paradise Hills Market Update

1
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$392,000
Average Sale Price

17
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 1 0 1 $392,000 17

3 Mo. Ago 2 0 1 $329,000 5

6 Mo. Ago 1 0 0 $0 0

12 Mo. Ago 1 0 0 $0 0

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Pauma Valley Market Update

27
Homes for Sale

3
Sold Homes

$440,333
Average Sale Price

153
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 27 5 3 $440,333 153

3 Mo. Ago 22 6 2 $422,500 32

6 Mo. Ago 33 3 2 $388,000 138

12 Mo. Ago 28 6 0 $0 0

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Pine Valley Market Update

9
Homes for Sale

2
Sold Homes

$499,500
Average Sale Price

86
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 9 4 2 $499,500 86

3 Mo. Ago 9 5 2 $387,500 51

6 Mo. Ago 16 6 9 $503,833 50

12 Mo. Ago 13 1 1 $449,000 93

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Potrero Market Update

7
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$249,700
Average Sale Price

42
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 7 0 1 $249,700 42

3 Mo. Ago 7 0 1 $480,000 24

6 Mo. Ago 8 0 1 $250,000 22

12 Mo. Ago 5 1 0 $0 0

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Poway Market Update

48
Homes for Sale

44
Sold Homes

$837,986
Average Sale Price

39
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 48 53 44 $837,986 39

3 Mo. Ago 100 57 40 $927,092 47

6 Mo. Ago 122 76 67 $788,300 33

12 Mo. Ago 112 53 33 $793,739 49

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Ramona Market Update

90
Homes for Sale

36
Sold Homes

$580,461
Average Sale Price

52
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 90 60 36 $580,461 52

3 Mo. Ago 133 64 44 $549,027 52

6 Mo. Ago 156 76 64 $526,198 31

12 Mo. Ago 163 44 24 $480,012 59

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Rancho Bernardo Market Update

5
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$1,375,000
Average Sale Price

119
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 5 6 1 $1,375,000 119

3 Mo. Ago 7 3 1 $723,000 68

6 Mo. Ago 7 4 1 $1,070,000 9

12 Mo. Ago 10 1 1 $657,900 17

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Rancho Santa Fe Market Update

191
Homes for Sale

19
Sold Homes

$2,346,476
Average Sale Price

72
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 191 30 19 $2,346,476 72

3 Mo. Ago 240 39 20 $2,755,570 104

6 Mo. Ago 251 31 19 $2,510,466 84

12 Mo. Ago 189 15 14 $2,094,464 116

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019San Diego Market Update

1,430
Homes for Sale

892
Sold Homes

$727,250
Average Sale Price

38
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 1,430 1,166 892 $727,250 38

3 Mo. Ago 2,196 1,360 1,152 $713,797 36

6 Mo. Ago 2,523 1,394 1,298 $693,497 36

12 Mo. Ago 2,223 995 644 $666,619 52

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019San Marcos Market Update

142
Homes for Sale

97
Sold Homes

$627,381
Average Sale Price

39
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 142 125 97 $627,381 39

3 Mo. Ago 236 152 134 $554,727 31

6 Mo. Ago 278 166 133 $578,382 33

12 Mo. Ago 239 111 65 $572,354 45

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019San Ysidro Market Update

9
Homes for Sale

6
Sold Homes

$369,167
Average Sale Price

30
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 9 9 6 $369,167 30

3 Mo. Ago 12 12 5 $361,000 10

6 Mo. Ago 13 6 7 $286,071 27

12 Mo. Ago 17 8 4 $220,500 27

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Santee Market Update

40
Homes for Sale

46
Sold Homes

$500,071
Average Sale Price

16
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 40 64 46 $500,071 16

3 Mo. Ago 72 82 62 $469,700 27

6 Mo. Ago 87 78 89 $467,148 30

12 Mo. Ago 104 86 57 $475,564 44

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Solana Beach Market Update

39
Homes for Sale

17
Sold Homes

$1,153,706
Average Sale Price

42
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 39 25 17 $1,153,706 42

3 Mo. Ago 61 13 17 $1,154,824 45

6 Mo. Ago 62 26 20 $1,399,970 29

12 Mo. Ago 45 13 9 $1,118,933 44

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Spring Valley Market Update

80
Homes for Sale

55
Sold Homes

$458,387
Average Sale Price

35
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 80 74 55 $458,387 35

3 Mo. Ago 122 98 63 $468,216 39

6 Mo. Ago 124 88 84 $442,232 39

12 Mo. Ago 128 66 49 $428,738 31

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019University City Market Update

2
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$850,000
Average Sale Price

9
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 2 0 1 $850,000 9

3 Mo. Ago 2 1 0 $0 0

6 Mo. Ago 0 0 1 $1,115,000 63

12 Mo. Ago 1 0 0 $0 0

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Valley Center Market Update

94
Homes for Sale

20
Sold Homes

$607,922
Average Sale Price

55
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 94 25 20 $607,922 55

3 Mo. Ago 111 27 21 $603,043 68

6 Mo. Ago 126 24 20 $696,860 27

12 Mo. Ago 105 30 17 $631,249 78

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Vista Market Update

134
Homes for Sale

76
Sold Homes

$513,545
Average Sale Price

42
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 134 107 76 $513,545 42

3 Mo. Ago 206 110 102 $572,259 41

6 Mo. Ago 235 113 111 $555,746 48

12 Mo. Ago 218 78 58 $495,611 41

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



DECEMBER 2019Warner Springs Market Update

19
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$129,900
Average Sale Price

268
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Dec. 2019 19 5 1 $129,900 268

3 Mo. Ago 21 6 7 $437,843 108

6 Mo. Ago 25 6 5 $280,200 113

12 Mo. Ago 28 6 1 $175,000 38

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.
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